Centennial School PAC Meeting
Monday, September 26, 2011

In attendance: Randy Castle (Chairperson), Mitra Salimi (SPC & DPAC), Debbie Bruce (Member at large), Glen Conley (Vice principal), Rob Zambrano (Principal), Jacquie Hutchins, Sharon Perry (SPC), Kathy DeRenzio, Jenifer Budnick, Sheryl Pasmans (Treasurer), Coleen Bohlen, Susan Sorensen (Member at large), Deanne Serres, Dave Soer (Member at large), Janice van Veen, Val Fagrie, Irma Rossetti, Cinzia Dejesus, Amy Mah, Maria Parrotta (SPC), Anna DeAngelis (Co-secretary), Michele Reid (Vice principal), Bruce Dent (Vice chairperson), Lorene Chung (Co-secretary), Sheri Ray. 

Welcome: Randy welcomed and thanked everyone for the great turnout. Each person introduced themself including two new vice principals, Glen Conley and Michelle Reid.  Mitra announced that she is moving to Yellowknife this weekend and will be stepping down from her positions as DPAC rep and SPC member. We all wish Mitra the best of luck!

PAC Elections: Randy Castle

Co-treasurer – Loriene Shantz may be interested but did not attend tonight’s meeting – defer to next meeting. 

DPAC rep - Sheri Ray will assume Mitra’s position.

SPC – Sheri Ray was voted in unanimously. SPC topics this year are the school action plan for learning and class size and compositon. 

A big thank you goes out to Sheri for taking on both positions!

BCCPAC $75 membership fee: 

Jacquie motioned to spend the $75 required to join BCCPAC for this school year. Coleen seconded the motion. Passed. 

Treasurer’s Report: Sheryl Pasmans
· Sheryl reviewed the year end balance as at June 30, 2011, $202.07.
· Parent donations so far this year are at $2695

· BC gaming amount is $29,880 therefore budget allocations will take place next meeting. 

Administrator’s Report: Rob Zambrano

· Rob thanked the PAC for its ongoing support.

· There is a great tone in the school and there have been no behaviour issues so far. 
· Classes are well balanced. 

· There are grade reps for VOX for the first time in ages. This hints that the kids want to be here!

· Under achieving is still an issue. Accountability is stressed, especially for the grade 9s and 10s. 

· The new tutorial schedule was discussed.
Upcoming important events include: 
· Sep 28 – earthquake drill

· Sep 30 – Terry Fox run. Send in your $2

· End of next week – Dare to Care presentation

· Oct 5 – aftergrad committee meeting

· Oct 13 – photo retakes and scholarship/financial aid workshops for students
· Oct 14 – term marks due

· Nov 1 – post secondary day

The AED which was donated by Geoff McElgunn will be available inside the school office for emergency purposes. 

School fee payments will hopefully be available online in the near future. 

Old Business: 

· Randy advised it was too late to apply for the Coquitlam Casino grant. 

· $5400 was raised through the first annual Show and Shine in June. It was a huge success. It is scheduled again for June 1, 2012. 

New Business: 

· PAC meeting dates were set as follows – Nov 7, Dec social TBA, Jan 9, Mar 5, May 7 AGM, Jun social TBA – with all regular meetings held in the school library at 7pm.

· Anna volunteered to bring beverages to the next meeting and Randy will bring sandwiches. 
· Coleen will invite the aftergrad chair, Bridgette Dunbar to the next meeting as budget allocations will be discussed. 

· The student activity fee goes toward locker rental and locks, agendas, speakers, VOX, clubs, and the school newspaper.  

· The athletic fee is $60 per year for those who are part of school teams. Teams are responsible for their own operating costs. The PE fee is for enhanced PE activities. 

Door prizes: Coleen Bohlen

Lorene motioned that up to $150 can be spent for PAC door prizes. Randy seconded the motion. Passed. 

Door prize draw - Kathy DeRenzio and Sharon Perry both won bags of Centennial coffee from Blenz. 
Meeting adjourned 8:25.
